
Organisers Comments 

 

Well, what a lovely day.  Slightly overcast, but warm with a gentle 

breeze - perfect orienteering weather, and the woods looking their best 

with the bluebells in full bloom.  Thank you to everyone who came along 

and I hope you all enjoyed your runs. From the comments I heard, most 

people had a good time and felt suitably challenged by Gilly's courses.  

It was lovely to see some young first-timers and families on the White 

course and I hope we will see them again at future events.  The day 

didn't go without a few hitches - we were all relieved when the toilets 

finally arrived but on the whole things went well and feedback was 

positive.  Huge thank you to the helpers who all did an excellent job as 

well as to Mike P for delivering the kit, Jackie for programming the SI 

boxes, John for dealing with the entries and David for adding and 

amending all the details on the website. 

 


